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Nastya Belkina is an upcoming Ukrainian DJ/
producer. In 2015, she became a resident at 
Ibiza Beach Club (Odessa, UA) and played 
alongside some of the world’s biggest DJ’s 
such as Black Coffee, David Guetta, Solomun, 
Artbat and CamelPhat. Many of Odessa’s other 
clubs were home to Belkina, such as Fancy 
Room, Caléton, Bono, Central Bar and 
12Monkeys.

After meeting award-winning producer and label 
owner, Phonique in Berlin, the two began 
producing music together, kicking off with 
’Bunny Tone’ in 2017. The year after, Belkina 
remixed ‘Paint Me Blue’ on Oh! Records and the 
two struck gold again in 2020, with ‘Moon 
Moods’ on Bar25-119, which was released on 
vinyl.

Now based in the UK and playing on the circuit 
of underground parties in London, New York and 
Berlin, Belkina is recognised as a serious 
talent with an enchanting sound. Having 
launched her own party, Aestetiqa last year, 
the former Vogue model continues to excel at 
whatever she turns her hand to. Now with so 
much focus on making music at the studio, 
things are looking exciting for this stand out 
talent.
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3 X Pioneer CDJ-2000NXS2 (all linked)

1 X Pioneer DJM-900NXS2 Mixer


2 X High powered monitors (left & right)


TECH RIDER:
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https://soundcloud.com/nastyabelkina
https://www.instagram.com/belkina.dj
https://www.instagram.com/belkina.dj
https://www.instagram.com/belkina.dj
https://www.instagram.com/belkina.dj
https://www.instagram.com/belkina.dj
https://open.spotify.com/artist/1DZLRoIQhaVAp6ovzYnWVH?si=yYsICR8bTtuHQiDAGWtcSw
https://www.facebook.com/belkina.dj
https://www.facebook.com/belkina.dj
https://www.instagram.com/danielsehnawi/


CONTACT:


General: hello@yuartists.com

Bookings: katie@yuartists.com


Management: claire@yu-mgmnt.com
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